
                                 

                                Pre-Primary Haritha Haram Celebrations - 4th August 2022 

"Planting trees is to Plant a life - Let the Green be seen" 

The Haritha Haram week was celebrated from 1st August to 3rd August 2022 by Pre Primary 
students to know the importance of trees in everyday life. Children of UKG did seed germination 
activity - how seed grows during the week.  Children enjoyed hands on experience activity. On 
4th August 2022 children dressed up in green colour dress and performed few activities on 
Haritha Haram. 
Haritha Haram Program is one of the successful programs implemented by the Telangana 
Government.  
The main aim of this program is plantation of trees. 

          
The Program started by planting a sapling by our Principal ma’am Ms. Rekha Rao.           
Principal maam spoke about the beautiful  nature, followed by Parent of Bhuvisri from UKG D 
Ms.Tejaswini, who briefed about the importance of Haritha Haram.  Dhruva Tejas said slogan 
and took pledge on trees.   Faizan dressed up as tree and Bhuvisri recited rhyme. 

      
The program ended by gifting sapling to school by our students Pavan and Radharaman from      
UKG D. It was indeed a great event. Children understood the importance of Haritha Haram, 
importance of trees for survival and planting more and more trees. 
        


